
 

 

 

On Friday 14th December 2018 Year 3 re-enacted the story of Stone Soup from their Literacy 

work. At the end of the drama, some of the “villagers” donated a variety of vegetables to the 

pot. Year 3 then chopped the vegetables into very small pieces and boiled them, while they 

completed a writing task. The soup smelled delicious and after a quick whizz in the blender, it 

was ready to eat. Year 3 all tasted a sample and Mrs van Vliet had a huge bowl full for her 

lunch! 

 

 

 

 


